
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Meeting MEETING DATE: March 16, 2021 

FROM: Scott Schultz, Asst. Water Utilities Director 

SUBJECT: City Council approval of funding in the amount of $44,814.60 to Irby for electric cable for 

the Chapman Substation project. 
 

BACKGROUND 

The electric department utilizes a wide variety of materials for routine electric system maintenance and 

capital system hardening projects.  Warehouse staff solicits quotes from vendors and utilizes a 

combination of price and lead time to award material purchases to vendors.  This cable is for the 

Chapman Substation transformer project.   Note:  The other vendors are much higher as they would not 

break down their reels into smaller lengths. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

$44,814.60 to the Electric Department capital and operating budgets 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve funding in the amount of $44,814.60 to Irby for electric cable for the Chapman Substation 

project. 
 


